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Comments:
I do not support CenturyLink's proposal to eliminate busy line interrupt and busy line
verification. These can be vital in a 911 call which becomes disconnected. This can
happen in a domestic violence, medical emergency, or other call in which the caller
may become incapacitated. In these situations with the current services a 911
dispatcher is able to call back, verify or break in to the line when it is busy on call
back. Proliferation of wireless services will not replace the benefit to having busy line
interrupt and verification on wireline. In addition, I live in a rural area in which many
areas do not have cellular service. Removing any feature from the 911 service set
will put these areas and residents at risk.
Thank you for considering this comment.

 

mailto:/O=WA.GOV/OU=SHAREDX/CN=ADC RECIPIENTS/CN=UTC - UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION/CN=USERS/CN=JCUPP
mailto:records@utc.wa.gov
mailto:rbeaton@utc.wa.gov
mailto:jcupp@utc.wa.gov

